
Executive Secretary, Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  David Dittemore Re:  UT-031755 
  
Emergency Management Division 
Military Department 
  
  
Dear Sirs: 
  
         RE:  GoBeam Services, Inc. 
                 Emergency Information Request 
                 Docket No. UT-031755 
  
Please be advised that GoBeam Services, Inc. is not yet doing business in the State of 
Washington. We will comply with your request prior to offering regulated services in 
your state. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this matter 
  
Very truly yours, 
  
Stephanie Carroll 
Regulatory Consultant 
GoBeam Services, Inc. 
(831) 402-8235 
stephanie.carroll@gobeam.com 


